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Parents, 

It is our priority to ensure the safety and welfare of our players, families and staff. As we all know, USA 

Volleyball eliminated the sanctioning of all USA Volleyball activities until March 31. We operate under USA 

Volleyball and we have to follow their guidelines and protocols. 

There are obviously many stories, ideas, and speculation about what is going to happen with this season. The 

truth is, we do not know. We could be back to playing as early as April 1, we could be back to playing 

sometime in May after the 8 week ban recommended by the CDC, or we could not have a season at all. 

Speculating on when and whether we are going to play (or not) does us no good, and is completely out of our 

control. 

With the current situation of where we are at and trying to “pre-plan” with what we can, we wanted to address 

some of the questions and concerns you might have. Per the region, they are planning on moving the current 

season to May and June and creating a tournament schedule with that time frame for all teams.  

From the NTR: “We will continue to actively monitor the recommendations from local, state, and national 

governing bodies, as well as working to extend our season into June to allow time to reschedule all postponed 

region tournaments. This may include moving Bid Regionals to later in May and moving the McChesney 

Championship into June. As you are aware, circumstances are changing by the hour and our staff is working 

hard to stay on top of everything. We are in constant communication with USA Volleyball in regards to this 

situation.” We obviously don’t know at this time if all that will happen, but that is the NTR plan and we are 

accepting of it. 

How does this affect us? As you are probably aware, TAV has already paid out all tournament entry fees, travel 

expenses, performance training, and practice courts, prior to playing, and prior to the pandemic that we are 

facing. The NTR is not planning on refunding “any tournament entry fees back to the clubs until a later date and 

they know for sure when the schedule will start, and events have happened (most likely July).” If the season 

does not resume, the refund process will begin. What will be refunded back is less than the amount we paid due 

to other extenuating circumstances and some may not be refunded at all. Not all of the National Qualifiers that 

have cancelled/postponed have communicated to us about if and when we should expect a refund. They too 

have pre-paid for their event and are relying on convention centers and cities to help with the fees they incurred 

beforehand. 

https://www.tavvolleyball.com/


Due to pre-paying fees and expenses before all dues were collected, the club still needs the parents to fulfill 

their obligation in covering these costs. We extended the timelines out for families to lower the monthly 

payments and help ease the financial strain to allow more girls to play, and in doing so, TAV incurred most of 

the up-front costs. No one could have ever predicted something like this would happen and so now we must 

work together on this.  

TAV is still carrying on business as usual. We are still being required to send in tournament checks in hopes 

that the season continues. NTR and USA Volleyball are still carrying on business as well and we are relying on 

those governing bodies to tell us what they think next steps will be. There is a great deal of uncertainty in what 

the future holds, but we have to continue with the premise that the season will continue, and we are just on a 

“break.” 

If the season is pushed back to May and June as planned, your regular season dues will already be taken care of 

and those credits of missed tournaments will be applied directly to the new tournaments. For those teams that 

qualify for Nationals and the teams that decide to add Nationals to their schedule, you have not paid for post-

season yet and therefore, your dues would be adjusted accordingly to what was missed and those credits will be 

applied. 

The worst case scenario is that our season will be over.  If that occurs, the tournament directors and travel 

directors will begin the refund process back to TAV. We will work diligently with the TAV families over that 

course of time to keep everyone updated on what the next steps are for crediting accounts for TAV Camps, 

Evaluation Clinics, Academies, 2020-2021 season deposit and dues, and/or refunds where applicable. We know 

there will be a financial impact as a result of this pandemic, and our goal is to fairly distribute the impact 

between the club, staff, coaches, and families. We will be ok and we will recover and get ready to play next 

year. We have overcome a lot already and this will be just another hurdle for our group to manage.  The rest of 

the country and all of sports will be doing the same thing, so everyone is in it together.  

 

For the teams who were expected to finish their season in March and April, we will address those situations 

once we know more after that March 31 date and have a better idea about how long this is going to affect the 

season. There will need to be discussions amongst your specific team and coaches about how you wish to 

proceed or finish out the season. 

 

I believe in being transparent, so I want to keep everyone updated with what we know and continue to stay in 

touch over these next few weeks as things change. Please continue to visit our webpage, 

www.tavvolleyball.com and our social media outlets along with the NTR website, www.ntrvolleyball.net for up 

to date information. 

 

For now, stay safe and do your part to help get this under control quick! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Corinne Atchison 

http://www.tavvolleyball.com/
http://www.ntrvolleyball.net/

